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Number: P 100 / 09/ 19        Singapore, 06 Sep 2019 

 

To:  

 

1. Organizing Committee of Annual General Body IPSF Meeting 2019 

2. Indian Pencak Silat Federation 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

Subject: Observer for the Annual General Body Meeting (IPSF) 

 

Greetings from the Asian Pencak Silat Federation. I hope you receive this letter in good health. 

 

This letter is to inform you that as we are unable to attend, we have selected and appointed Mr. Mohamad 

Iqbal, Vice President of Asian Pencak Silat Federation and Chairman of South Asia Pencak Silat Region as the 

observer for the upcoming Annual General Body Meeting (IPSF) in Punjab, India.  

 

Mr. Mohamad Iqbal is required to submit a full-length report on matters that was raised, discussed and 

confirmed to the Asian Pencak Silat Federation within 48 hours of the end of the meeting. 

 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 

Sheik Alau’ddin Yacoob Marican, PBM 

President | APSIF 

 CC: International Pencak Silat Federation 
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